a3 VIRGy
Q\ﬁ 4‘{1

WY Toll-free: 1 (888) 680-7342

Public Employees Phone: 1 (304) 5587850
Insurance Agency Fax: 1 (304) 558-2470

Website: www.wvpeta.com

October 31, 2023

Aaron Allred

Legislative Manager

Legislative Services Division
1900 Kanawha Boulevard, East
Building 1, Room E-132
Charleston, West Virginia 25305

Re: PEIA Quarterly Report Pursuant to W. Va. Code §5-16-9(j) and §5-16-9(k) — 2023 Quarter 3

Dear Mr. Allred:

I am writing on behalf of West Virginia Public Insurance Agency (PEIA) Director, Brian Cunningham, to
submit the enclosed USB drive with a copy of PEIA’s 2023 Quarter 3 Report which is being provided pursuant to
W. Va. Code §5-16-9(j) and §5-16-9(k).

In the past, some PEIA reports have been voluminous spreadsheets, as is the enclosed, and are
essentially impossible to upload. There was difficulty with those files because the spreadsheets often have over
100,000 rows of information and cannot be converted to PDFs, which is required to be submitted via the West
Virginia Legislature State Agency Report Submission site. PEIA submits this report on a USB drive instead of
uploading it and submitting it via the online system due to the issues described above.

If you have any questions or have difficulty accessing the information on the USB drive, please feel free

to contact Director Cunningham or PEIA General Counsel Bill Hicks at 304-558-7850.

Respectfully,

Legal Administrative
Services Assistant |

Enclosure

Cc: Brian Cunningham, Director
William B. Hicks, General Counsel
Felice B. Joseph, Pharmacy Director
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